Land Use Planning Committee Meeting Minutes November 2, 2021 Walden Town Hall

Attendees: Angela Cassidy, Andrew Hausler, and Steven Bush

Agenda

Discussed feedback to Common Ground regarding citizen feedback from the draft plan. The committee appreciated the well considered input from several citizens and concerned parties. The need for an illustration of a traffic solution at the top of the W Road was one particular gap we would like to address.

Formally adopted recommendation to the Town Board regarding a development moratorium before the zoning update. Andrew Hausler will provide a recommended list of lot numbers for the moratorium.

The committee discussed and decided to recommend to the Town Board via these minutes to use Common Ground to assist with the ordinance and zoning update.

Discussed any updates regarding the Hampton Road / East Brow development, but there was no news of any new requests by the developer.

Adjourned.